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Thursday 11 February 2021  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Free School Meals Vouchers - February 2021 Half Term 

Vouchers for February half term will be provided by St Helens Council and will be distributed by 

email/post by close of business tomorrow, Friday 12 February.   

 

All vouchers issued with be for Morrison’s supermarket. Unfortunately, a choice of supermarkets is 

not available for these particular vouchers.    

 

Vouchers will then revert back to the Government voucher scheme for week commencing Monday 

22 February (Edenred). A choice of supermarkets will be again be available for these vouchers.  

 

If you have any questions please contact us either by email or telephone (details below). 

 

contact@thesuttonacademy.org.uk or 01744 678859. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Paul Willerton 

Principal 
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